
 Dear Sirs:

Please place very strong service improvement guarantees, plus enforcement
of those guarantees, as a condition for the merger. U.S. West has a very
bad track record, and I don't want telephone service to get any worse than
it is now, nor huge rate increases in the future.

Sincerely,

Colin Michaud
2701 N.E. 115th Street
Vancouver, WA 98686 


